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Shame on you Javon Bea! You claimed you cared about us west sider's and you clearly
DON'T!!! You've left us with NO urgent health care and you've taken down our only west
side hospital. You've lied to not only us west sider's, but to all who helped you prosper with
your new facility on the east side. You OBVIOUSLY do not care about Rockford as a whole
community. Shame on you and I pray your loved ones never need urgent care on the West
Side, or do y'all not even cross over the bridge? You need to be held accountable and I pray

"they" do just that! Enough is enough!!!!
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